
From: Balraj Jhajj  
Sent: 2022/06/13 10:41 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca>; cityclerkoffice@brampton.ca 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]11499 The Gore Road - File# OZS-2022-0024 - Application to Amend the Official 
Plan and Zoning By-Law 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello,  
 
My name is Balraj Jhajj. I live at 12 Beamish Court, Brampton ON. 
 
I am emailing you today to discuss the application to amend the official plan and zoning by-law 
for 11499 The Gore Road. 
 
My family and I are against this application. We have lived in this neighbourhood for 11 years 
and during this time we have enjoyed the peaceful and quiet neighbourhood. 
 
This building has been used as a private school for the past few years and has since disrupted the 
neighbourhood. The school is extremely loud and the tenets have been using the grounds for 
various noisey activities. It is already too difficult to bear the noise of this small school and with 
this extension, this peaceful and quiet neighbourhood we have lived in for 10 years will no 
longer be the same. 
 
With an increased capacity of 100 students, the extension will increase the noise immensely and 
we fear that the children will not respect property lines. Schools are typically in larger 
neighborhoods where there is a need for the children in the area to attend.  
 
Everyone in this neighbourhood is on the same page and we would like for our neighbourhood to 
remain a peaceful and quiet environment. This extension will change the atmosphere of this 
neighbourhood forever. 
 
Thank you for taking time out to read this email. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Balraj Jhajj 
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